St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary www.smaaanews.com @smaaanews Friday 27th March 2020

St Michael and All Angels Primar New Hey Road Woodchurch Wirral CH495LE

This is a very strange newsletter to write! We are missing you all so much but hope that everyone is staying safe at home & looking after themselves.

We cannot wait until our classrooms and corridors are filled with the sound of children's giggles and laughter again. I don't think we will ever complain about another thing!

We are so pleased that almost everyone has kept in close contact with their child's class teachers and school via SEESAW. We may not be seeing you every day but we are and always will be here for all of our families. If you have any worries or concerns or need school support in anyway, please do not hesitate to speak to teachers directly via SEESAW or email the school office as I check these emails regularly.

All our families are very precious to us and we

hope you are all staying safe and looking after each other and those in your immediate community. Please keep up to date with our Twitter and Facebook pages where we post up to date messages.

Hopefully we will see each other again very soon. Mrs Ralph





Home Learning – We are delighted with how 'Home Learning' is going. The staff have loved receiving all the positive messages both from parents and children. The sharing of tasks and work backwards and forwards has been fantastic and we have loved seeing the children's

Please continue to follow the Government Advice and stay safely in your homes.

Stay at home – no unnecessary journey or contact.

Only leave home for essential shopping, medical needs & exercise once a day. Public gatherings of more than 2 people are banned.

Don't visit other people's houses or socialise outside your home. CHILDREN should not be playing out with other children other than brothers & sisters.



enthusiam and enjoyment in their work. Thank you parents for how hard you are working with the children. Don't hesitate to get in touch if you don't understand anything or need advice. Almost all our families are regualarly accessing SEESAW and making contact with staff in school. If you haven't yet please do so that we know you and your children are well and ok. If we haven't heard from you by next week, then we will make telephone contact.

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary www.smaaanews.com @smaaanews



Please keep sharing all your wonderful rainbows with the staff. They are helping us all feel brighter during this horrible time.











Please try and stay positive during these sad and difficult times and look after those in your households. This time teaches us about all the things that are precious and important to us so please be kind to each other.



I am going to put some resources on the 'Mental Health' section of the website that you might want to look at for when trying to discuss some of what is happening in our world with your children. There is an emotional literacy social story that you might find useful to share.

I reiterate again that we are always here for you so do not hesitate to get in touch if you need us.

AGAIN I CANNOT THANK THE STAFF ENOUGH FOR ALL THEY HAVE DONE THIS WEEK... THEY ARE AMAZING!

Stay safe and PLEASE take care.
Mrs Ralph